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In March, Mike Lord co-authored a blog post on Builders Mutual's blog about the importance of an 

employee handbook. In the post, Mike and Michele Hemric, assistant vice president of human resources 

and organizational effectiveness at Builders Mutual, offer best practices for creating or simply revisiting 

an employee handbook. To read the article, click below.
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